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Unity Academy: 
Starting the Year Strong! 

The 2022-2023 school year started 
off strong with another incredible 
Unity Academy. On Tuesday, 
August 30th, and Wednesday, 
August 31st, more than 100 
students, seniors through 
freshmen, showed up to meet 
staff members, reconnect with 
classmates, get to know new 
students, and enjoy some fun and 
engaging activities. On Tuesday 
morning, students experienced 4 
sessions that focused on 
leadership, health and well-
being, finding success in high 
school, and teamwork. In the 

afternoon, students got to have 
fun playing various game-show 
style games with different groups 
and in different settings. On 
Wednesday, the students started a 
new tradition. In the morning, 
students went on community 
service projects at various 
locations to give back to our great 
Unity community. In the 
afternoon, the students were able 
to go bowling at McKenzie Lanes, 
kayaking, golfing at 5 Flags, and 
other fun activities. Overall, it was 
an excellent way to start the year 
and there was a great turnout! 

As the 2022-2023 school year is now underway, there 
are a few highlights that are worth discussing that are 
connected to ensuring a great school year for 
students, staff members, and community members 
alike. The Fall Sports Calendar is available in the 
High School Office for anyone interested in picking 
one up for planning purposes. We will work to 

ensure that people have access to the season 
calendars as they are available. Homecoming will be 
the week of October 3rd through the 7th. Everyone is 
invited to stop on out and join in the festivities on 
Friday, October 7th. Information for the Veteran’s Day 
Program will be coming out in the next few weeks. 
Make sure to stay tuned! 

Exciting Events 
Check out the Unity Website 
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UNITY EAGLES 

Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year! 
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Here are some awesome Unity 
students spending time at Sophie’s 
Manor during the community service 
portion of Unity Academy. All of the 
students had a great time chatting, 
playing games, and spending time. 

The High School Student Council put 
in a lot of time and energy getting 
things ready for Unity Academy. The 
Student Council is extremely 
involved and committed to making 
Unity High School great! 

Unity junior, Piper Nelson, is 
pictured here crushing a winning 
point during her tennis match. The 
Unity Tennis Team has worked 
hard this year! Keep it up! 

The seniors showed up to Unity 
Academy showing great enthusiasm 
and drive as they head into their senior 
year at Unity High School. It is going to 
be a fun year with a great group of 
senior leaders! 

“Practice like you have never won…compete 
like you have never lost.” 

 
The Unity Farm 2 School program 
had another incredible year 
producing corn for the district. 
Community members showed great 
support throughout the corn 
harvest and purchased a ton of corn 
from the produce stand! 5 


